
Appendix 3 
 

Progress with Committee Resolutions 
 

Date of Meeting Item number and title Resolution  Progress 



5 June 2014 6.  Conwy and 
Denbighshire Local 
Safeguarding 
Children’s Board 

RESOLVED: 
(a) To accept the report and note the progress 

achieved in delivering the Conwy and 
Denbighshire Local Safeguarding Children’s 
Board Business Plan for 2013/14; 

(b) That every effort be made to facilitate the work 
of the Safe Employment Task & Finish Group 
and to deliver the Guidance; 

(c) That the Board should continue to work with 
GPs with a view to enhancing their interaction 
with the child protection referral process; 

(d) That information on the progress achieved with 
both (b) and (c) above be reported back to the 
Committee in due course; 

(e) That information on membership of the new 
North Wales Safeguarding Children’s Board and 
the Conwy and Denbighshire Safeguarding 
Delivery Group be circulated to members as 
soon as they become available; 

(f) That information be provided on the number of 
children educated at home across the County 
and on measures being taken in the County’s 
schools to support siblings and friends of 
disabled pupils to ensure that they are not 
inadvertently excluded from school and 
childhood activities or experiences due to their 
caring duties. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
An Information Report is 
scheduled into the 
Committee’s forward work 
programme for distribution 
during September 2014.  
BCUHB is looking at this 
with  the Assistant Medical 
Director and Primary Care 
Support Unit, a 
development session has 
been arranged for the  
Conwy & Denbighshire 
Delivery Group on 30th 
July, when membership will 
be determined 
 
An Information Report has 
been requested on home 
educated children etc. 

 9.  North Wales 
Regional Advocacy 

RESOLVED: 
 

 
 



Service (i) Subject to the above observations and the 
assurances received with respect to the 
allocated budget being sufficient to deliver the 
service, to support the proposal to commission a 
regional advocacy service for vulnerable 
children and young people; and 

(ii) To recommend to Cabinet that it supports the 
proposal to commission a North Wales 
Advocacy Service for Children and Young 
People subject to the reassurances given that 
the budget is sufficient to deliver the service and 
to discharge the Council’s duty to support 
children and young people to make 
representations or complaints about their care in 
the services. 

The Committee’s 
recommendations were 
reported to Cabinet at its 
meeting 24 June 2014.   
 
 
 
Cabinet approved the 
commissioning of the 
advocacy service on a 
regional basis in partnership 
with the six North Wales 
local authorities. 

 
 


